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There are so many things to say but I know many have been said by other 
submissions. There are 3 specific documents that have resonated and I need to ensure 
are tabled and considered as part of this inquiry. They are:  
National Toxics Network – 10 Reasons why burning waste to make energy is a bad idea, 
Waste Management Association of Australia – Sustainability Guide for Energy from Waste, 
No Incinerator for Western Sydney – Submission – Upper House inquiry into Energy from 
Waste. 
 
I am a Registered Nurse and my specialty is Respiratory Medicine so i hold alot of concern 
over this unecessary risk to human health in such a modern country like Australia 
 
http://m.cornwalllive.com/research-link-waste-incinerators-infant-deaths/story-11487492-
detail/story.html 
Evidence from different countries sugguest that Incineration was a wrong choice and they are 
slowly getting rid of them 
 
For witnesses in any upcoming meetings i sugguest author and expert from the National 
Toxic Network Jane Bremmer (author of 10 reasons why burning waste to make energy is a 
bad idea ), Mark Glover of Eco Waste, Health Departments and officials and concerned 
resident groups who have done alot of research.  
  
Thank you so much for your time. Please contact me if i can be of any more help on 

 
 




